
 

                                     
 

 
 

PO Box 48 
Merimbula NSW 2548 

Ph: 64951266     
merimbula-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

 

Tuesday, May 18, 2021. 
 

  

  Paul Kelly Cup South Coast Final – Game Day Information 
 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
The South Coast Paul Kelly Cup Final will be taking place this Friday, May 21, 2021 at Hanging 
Rock Oval in Batemans Bay. Our students are to arrive and meet me at 9.15am to mark the roll, 
making sure that they are in uniform before schools meet at 9.30am, and games commence at 
10am. The day should be finished at 1.30pm, or 2.15pm for schools who make the finals. 
 
As previously shared, students will be travelling to Hanging Rock Oval via Private Transport.  
 
What Your Child Needs To Bring: 
 Their Uniform (provided at school on Wednesday, May 19) – shirt, shorts, socks. Students 

must also wear a school hoodie or jacket/jumper (not a representative sports one). 
 Moulded football boots.  
 A mouth guard. 
 Headgear is recommended. 
 A hat/sunscreen. 
 Water bottles.  
 Lunch and snacks (and/or money for the canteen). 
 Asthma/Epipen medication (if required). 

 
Parents May Need To Bring: 
 A chair/rug to sit on (the ground may be wet and not all fields have seating). 
 A smartphone to sign in using the provided QR Code on the day.  
 Warm clothes/an umbrella (as we will play even if it rains). 

 
The Draw On The Day: 
 

 



We will watch the start of the Moruya/Bega Valley Game before warming up for our first game 
at 10.25am. Students must still attend from 9.15am, as all schools meet at 9.30am to hear the 
game rules for the day.  
 
Games will be 2 x 11 minute halves with no break time in between. There will be an automatic 
change over at half time. Paul Kelly rules (12-a-side) will be followed on the day.  
 
Batemans Bay Seahawks AFL Club will be running a full canteen on the day.  
 
There is a Boys’, Girls’ and Mixed Team Competition running on the day. Our school Boys’ Paul 
Kelly Cup Team is participating in the Mixed Comp, following winning the Far South Coast Paul 
Kelly Cup in Term 1, at Pambula (March 4). The winning Boys’ (and Girls’) Team on the day will 
progress to the Paul Kelly Cup State Final in Sydney, on Wednesday, August 18. 
 
The Grounds On The Day: 
 

 
Please call me at school if you have any questions. See you on Friday! Go Team Merimbula PS! 
 
Regards, 
 
Michelle Hulme 
Principal/Coach 
 


